Initial and Reminder E-mail Notification to the Census Information Centers

Good Afternoon CIC-

It's that time again!!!! Time for the CIC Annual Report.

This annual report is intended to better understand your program and how Census data are
disseminated, and to understand and assist in training needs for the CICs. Your responses are
voluntary and will be kept confidential.

Please click on this link to gain access to the survey.

https://questionweb.com/XXXXX.

The survey is due by COB on May 20, 2011.

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me via email
at: Antoinette.Hall@census.gov or phone 301-763-3978.

We look forward to receiving your annual report.

Thanks
Toni



